
May 29th, 1924.

Major H. Willis O'Connor, 
Government House,
Ottawa.

My dear T-’lllisi-

I have been asked, as Honorary 
President of the United Services Club, to invite 
His Excellency to be the guest of honour at the 
Armistice Day dinner to be held by the Club in 
Mçntreal on the 11th of November next..

This dinner Is not confined 
to members of the Club and a véry special effort 
is being made to have it representative of all 
militia units in the city. It has always been 
a very pleasant and well-conducted affair and 
I feel sure that His Excellency would enjoy it 
and that his presence would be very greatly 
appreciated.'

Yours ever.
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